
Mrs L Salter  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
 

 
6th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you very much for your support with the Christmas Fair whether you attended in person or supported our 
fund-raising activities such as sending in bottles etc.  The Fair was a great success and was enjoyed by everyone.  
The profits will be going towards the refurbishment of our Junior Playground equipment.   
 

Secrets Room Thursday 9th December  
 

On Thursday this week we will be running the Secrets Room for all our pupils.  Pupils may bring in money in a 
named envelope on the day.  They will be supported by the adults in their class to visit the Secrets Room and select 
gifts for their family members.  The presents will be gift wrapped and pupils will write the gift labels so that the 
presents will be ready to put under the tree for Christmas Day.  All gifts are £1 each please help your child to think 
about who they would wish to buy for.   
 

Christmas Events Reminder 
 

Thursday 9th December – Years 7 – 11 Carol Service 
Pupils will attend our annual Carol Service in St Andrews Church.   
 

Monday 13th December – Foxes, Penguins, Eagles, Falcons and Squirrels Christmas Production 
Parents/carers of these classes are welcome to attend.  In line with current Government guidance visitors are 
asked to wear masks for all our protection.  Please arrive no earlier than 1.15pm the production will start at 
1.30pm.  Limited parking will be available on the Junior Playground but this must be vacated by 2.30pm to enable 
our school transport vehicles to park.  Please complete the reply slip at the bottom of this letter if you intend to 
take your child home after the performance and please inform your transport provider.   
 

Wednesday 15th December – School Christmas Lunch  
Pupils are welcome to wear their Christmas Jumpers for this festive event.   
 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas Parties 
Pupils may bring their own clothes to wear in the afternoon.  Pupils in Year 7 – 11 should wear clothes appropriate 
to the activity they have selected for their Christmas fun.   
 
Friday 17th December – Christmas Extravaganza  
A fun assembly will celebrate the end of term.  Pupils may wear their Christmas Jumpers for the day.   
 

Online Safety Information for Parents and Carers 
Please find attached this useful ‘Golden Rules for Parents Guide’ to assist you to keep your child safe on the 
internet.   
 

School will reopen on Tuesday 4th January 2022.  Please ensure that we have current up to date contact 
information for your child in case of inclement weather during the winter months.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 
 

Please return to the office: 
Christmas Production 13th December 1.15pm 

 
I would like to take my child ______________________ (name) _____________ (class) home after the Christmas 
Production  


